Moen, Nancy (UTC)

From: q .
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2007 8:24 PM

To: Sidran, Mark (UTC) '
Subject: PSE buyout by Macquarie Consortium reference Seattle Pl artricle of 10 -27-07
11-4-07

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission:
Chair: Mark Sidran,

Dear Mark:

reference my email of 11-1-07

The point | want to address is that it does not seem right for foreign interests to be buylng up our

countries infrastructure. Your office should be protecting our basic services from buy-outs by these

foreign investors, especially when their targets are "monopoly type" concerns Ilke toll roads and |
utilities where there is no competition. |
Bill . %



